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December 18, 2020 

 
COMPLIANCE ALERT TO INDUSTRY 

 
Dear Liquor Stakeholders, 
 
 
With news of highly effective vaccines and advances in treatment regarding the COVID-19 
pandemic, we are finally beginning to see a possible turning point in our extensive efforts to protect 
ourselves and our communities from this devastating virus. We know that the on-premises alcohol 
beverage industry has been particularly hard-hit by public health and safety restrictions that greatly 
affect their business models and know that many businesses are facing what seem to be impossible 
choices on a daily basis. 
 
The Liquor Enforcement Division has been working tirelessly for and with our licensees as we strive 
to weather this storm together. We have taken an education-forward approach when out in the field, 
striving for voluntary compliance with the public health and executive orders currently in place so 
that we may see a robust return of our industry in the fastest possible time frame. Only by taking 
extensive safety precautions now can we hope to alleviate the strains on our communities and 
businesses associated with this unprecedented crisis. 
 
To that end, we would like to offer our immense gratitude and appreciation for our licensees that 
have put forth the effort to follow public health guidance and place exceptional focus on the safety 
and health of their customers and neighbors. While not exhaustive, the following list is illustrative of 
how many of you we have recently visited and observed first-hand that are placing Coloradans first 
in the operation of your businesses. 

● Berthoud Brewing Co 
● Rio Grande Mexican Restaurant 
● Sam & Louie's Italian Restaurant & Pizzeria 
● Parts & Labor Brewing Company 
● El Jacal 
● Niwot Tavern 
● Duke’s Restaurant & Saloon 
● Pino’s Italian Kitchen & Bar 
● Las Fajitas Mexican Restaurant 
● Casa Mariachi 
● Trattoria Dionisia 
● Tailgate Tavern and Grill 
● Parker Garage 
● Black+Haus Tavern 
● Texas Roadhouse 
● Chili's Grill & Bar 
● Old Santa Fe Mexican Grill 
● Wide Open Saloon 
● Olive Garden Italian Restaurant 



● Joe’s Crab Shack 
● Chipotle Mexican Grill 
● Jade Dragon 
● Little Nepal 
● Red Lobster 
● Applebee's Neighborhood Grill & Bar 
● Pei Wei Asian Diner 
● Viewhouse Eatery, Bar & Rooftop 
● Carrabbas Italian Grill 
● Outback Steakhouse 
● Old Chicago 
● Arceo's 
● Black Bear Diner 
● Chipotle Mexican Grill 
● Cheba Hut 
● Fuzzy’s Taco Shop 
● La Casita 
● Billy's Pizza 
● Texas Roadhouse 
● Fossil Craft Beer Company 
● Rudy's 
● Blue Moose 
● The Townhouse 
● Amanda's Fonda 
● Nara Sushi 
● Wahoos Fish Taco 
● First Watch 
● Golden Flame Hot Wings 
● Olive Garden Italian Restaurant 
● Black eyed Pea 
● Chipotle Mexican Grill 
● Tomo Sushi 
● El Ray Del Taco 
● Carefree Bar & Grill 
● Famous Dave's BBQ 
● Whistle Pig Brewery 
● Buffalo Wild Wings 
● Crave Real Burgers 
● Tokyo Joes 
● Mod Pizza 
● Lazy Dog 
● On The Border Mexican Grill 
● Saltgrass Steakhouse 
● Red Robin 
● Guthries Bar & Grill 
● Pueblo Viejo 
● Senor Manuels 
● Lucky Pie Pizza 
● 65 Ave Wing Shack  
● Cheapskates 

 



Additional thanks to all of our licensees who are placing the health and safety of Coloradans 

first in the continued operation of your businesses which we have not yet had the chance to observe. 

Your assistance during this critical time will help us speed the return of our industry. We thank you 

all so much for your courage! 

 

 

Colorado Liquor Enforcement Division 


